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                   Thursday 2nd November 2017
Dear Nursery Parent/Carer

You have now received your Starting School leaflet, which advises you how to apply for a Reception place for your child.  
In order to process your child’s application for Reception, you must take the following steps: 

Apply online at www.barking-dagenham.gov.uk/admissions 
Submit copies of your child’s Full Birth Certificate, Baptism Certificate, submit proof of your child’s residence ie Medical Card, Child Benefit Letter, Working Tax Credit or Tax Credit Entitlement Letter from HM Revenue & Customs to the office. We must also see the original copies.
Submit proof of your own residence ie utility bill (Gas, Electric or Water) dated within the last 3 months to the office.
Submit your Council Tax Benefit Letter or Notice to the office. 
Submit the Supplementary Information Form to the school office.  
Submit the Certificate of Catholic Practice, which you need to pick up from your Parish Priest.
If you do not do all of the above before the closing date, your application will be deemed as late and your child’s application will not be considered until the second round, therefore lessening your chance of your child going to the school of your choice.

We will be holding a meeting for prospective Reception parents on Monday 13th November 2017 at 3.30pm in school.

Please try to attend.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Craft  Headteacher
Closing date for applying for a Reception place is 15thJanuary 2018
